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LIST OF PARTICIPANTS WHO   

HAVE ATTENDED THE WORKSHOP 
 



Tutors 

1.  Dr. Meenu Singh 

2.  Dr. Mananda Bhinde 

Participants 

1. Dr. T. Kiran Kumar 

2.  Dr. Nishant P. Jaiswal 

3.   Dr. Anil Chauhan 

4.   Dr. Amit Agarwal 

5.  Mr. Pankaj Pant 

6.  Mr.Munish Kumar 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

PROCEEDINGS 



The ICMR Advanced Center for Evidence Based Child Health PGIMER, 

Chandigarh organized a one day  “Review Completion Workshop” on 15
th
  

December, 2015 at Kandaghat, Solan.  

The workshop was aimed to complete the commissioned reviews for the year 

2015-16 and the participants were the staff of ICMR Advanced Centre for 

Evidence based Child health. Faculty for the workshop were Dr Manada 

Bhinde, (Children’s Hospital, Pittsburgh, US) and Dr Meenu Singh (Department 

of Pediatrics, PGIMER, Chandigarh) 

A brief introductory round for tutors and participants was held. The Participants 

presented their protocols and completed systematic reviews. The systematic 

review on Vitamin D for childhood Asthma was presented by Dr Anil Chauhan.  

Dr Bhinde suggested changes in the interpretations of results. The suggestions 

were incorporated and the review was completed. 

In the post lunch session the protocol of “Burden of CRS and Rubella disease in 

India”, presented by Dr Amit Agarwal, was discussed and changes suggested 

were incorporated in the protocol. After the changes, electronic searching of 

literature was started. Mr Munish Kumar helped in it.  

Dr Kiran Kumar presented another systematic review on “Vitamin D as and 

adjunct for treatment of Pulmonary Tuberculosis” and the shortcomings were 

addressed.  

This was followed by evening tea and snacks. A vote of thanks was given by Dr 

Meenu Singh.   

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 


